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A parent-funded school bus
for Sturgis & SPJP students.

Plymouth - Sagamore - Hyannis
Need a Lift?

Founded in October of 2015, The Bridge Bus is a not-for-profit group that
allows parents to purchase their child a year-long seat on a dedicated, full
sized school bus that runs round-trip from exit 5 in Plymouth to Sagamore
Beach to Sturgis East, West, and Saint Pope John Paul and Saint Francis
Xavier. The Bridge Bus is the most consistent, reliable, worry free way to get
your child to and from school.

The bus holds 45 students and costs $1400 PER STUDENT (paid in one lump
sum - contact your school if financial need is an issue). The bus follows the
Sturgis school calendar (not PJP) and includes half days, late starts, early
releases, snow days, etc. Because it follows the Sturgis calendar, there are a
few days that SPJP / SFXP students will need to find alternative
transportation. All students have custom bus passes and are served by a
dedicated route driver and dedicated spare, per our contract.

Bus #1 is currently full, however, there is a waitlist for seats and it’s growing.
At this time, we need 32 more students to sign up to put Bus #2 into service.

What are you waiting for? Get on the bus!

For more information or to get on the waitlist, please contact
Bridge Bus President, Kate Conway, at 508-415-1295 or via
email at CapeCodScribe@yahoo.com



